Dear Softball Parents,

You are free to speak to your daughter as much as you wish, about whatever you wish, in any manner you wish AFTER her game or practice is over.

Until then, please kindly wait your turn to do your parenting talking thing until your daughter is through with her turn doing her softball playing thing.

This will provide you ample opportunity to contemplate what words will actually be most helpful to your daughter vs ones that simply make you feel better in the moment.

Love, Coaches Everywhere



http://staciemahoe.com